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Expressions of Interest 
 

QUICK QUOTE REQUEST FOR A DATA SECURITY AUDITOR 

 

The Isle of Man Financial Services Authority (‘FSA’) invites expressions of interest from 
suppliers to provide a Data Security Audit. 
 
The FSA is looking to procure a third party to carry out a one-off data-security audit of its data 

security processes with focus on the interface with its Government shared service partner, 

namely the Isle of Man Government’s Government Technology Services (‘GTS’).  

GTS provides the IT infrastructure for the whole of the public sector on the Isle of Man. 

Information security standards that GTS apply are defined by the Government Office of Cyber 

Security and Information Assurance (OCSIA) and whilst the FSA can provide input into the 

standard setting it is not responsible for the standard definition. The application and technical 

infrastructure to meet the defined standards are provisioned as part of the service provided 

by GTS. As a result, the FSA has no direct involvement in the application of the processes or 

technical controls used to safeguard its data. 

The objective of the external audit is for the FSA to be provided with a comprehensive review 

and analysis of the services provided by GTS and the wider control environment in place for 

the FSA’s data and the data systems that house that data, highlighting any potential 

vulnerabilities, such as security weaknesses or high risk practices. 

 
In order to participate in this competitive exercise, your organisation must be registered on 
the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, please 
visit https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu on the 
left side of the Home Page. 
 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this Quick Quote from the list 
of ‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express an Interest’ at the bottom of the 
page.  Once you have expressed an interest a new tab called ‘Quote Documents’ will become 
available where you can download all the necessary information. If you choose to proceed, 
please select ‘Opt In’ and a new section will appear for you to upload your completed return 
documents. 
 
If you decide not to proceed please click ‘Opt Out’ and select a reason for not proceeding. 
 
Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, 
please e-mail procurement@gov.im  
 
The Quick Quote will remain available on the Portal for Expressions of Interest until noon 
Friday 8th July 2022. 
 
Quick Quote Returns must be submitted through the above Portal by noon Friday 22nd July 
2022. 
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